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CRUISE NIGHT  
Our January Meeting will 

feature Cruise Line round table 
discussions for 
a more person-
alized learning 
experience.   
Presenting will 
be representa-
tives from Carnival, Crystal, 
Disney, MSC, Royal Carib-
bean and Silversea Cruise 
Lines.   
Also, for all members that at-
tend our January meeting we 
will have a special surprise for 
you when you attend our Feb-
ruary meeting.  You must at-
tend both meetings to receive 
this surprise.  No exceptions! 
 

The TASC Executive 
board would like to wish all 
it’s membership a very 

for the 2017 year! 

RSVP’S for the general meeting 
shall be made to Honey Press-
grove’s office  
 631-363-9522 or email to  
empress965@aol.com  
 

TASC By-Laws 
The following proposed change 
to the by-laws will be voted upon 
at our January general meeting. 
 
Current: 
ARTICLE XIII 
NOMINATIONS & ELECTIONS 
MARCH: A five-member nomi-
nating committee will be formed 
at the general meeting.  The 
President shall appoint the chair-
person of the committee and the 
other four members will be 
elected/voted by the membership 
from those who volunteer to 
serve from the floor. 
Proposed: 
ARTICLE XIII 
NOMINATIONS & ELECTIONS 
MARCH: A three-member nomi-
nating committee will be formed 
at the general meeting.  The 
President shall appoint the chair-
person of the committee and the 
other two members will be 
elected/voted by the membership 
from those who volunteer to 
serve from the floor. 

MEMBERS CORNER 
 
TASC sends get well wishes to 
Past President, Mary Rose 
Dobbs who herself needs some 
“sunshine” with some recent 
health issues.  Cards may be 
sent to her at: 10 Loughlin 
Drive, Shirley, NY 11967 
 
TASC also sends get well 
wishes to Diane Duguid who is 
nursing a broken foot.  Cards 
may be sent to her at: 161 East 
4th St., Deer Park, NY 11729 
 
TASC thanks it members for 
their generous donations of toys 
and children’s clothing received  
at the Holiday Party held at the 
Watermill.  The items were  
delivered to the Little Flower 
Children’s Services in time for 
the Holidays where they were 
well received and greatly appre-
ciated! 
 
UPCOMING FUNCTIONS 
FEB– Globus/Cosmos 
MAR-Jamaica Tourist Board 
APR-Aruba Tourist Board 
 

WWW.LI-TASC.COM 
This is our website. Visit us !!! 
Also visit our TASC facebook 
page and “like us”.  Only TASC 
members will be able to post on 
the facebook page. 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Happy New Year to all!!  I hope everyone enjoyed the 
Holidays and are looking forward to a happy, healthy 
and successful 2017.  Our Holiday party at the 
Watermill this year was an amazing night enjoyed by 
all.  Thank you to Josh Mahon from Rocky Moun-
taineer for a very informative presentation. Santa 
appeared with gifts for everyone, the music and food 
was wonderful.   I would like to thank everyone for 
donating the toys this year for the children of Little 
Flower, without your support this would not have 
been possible. A special thanks to Kathy Collins and 
Susan Bonesso for delivering the toys. 
 
Januarys TASC meeting this year will be a Cruise 
Night Roundtable. We are excited to have Carnival 
cruise lines, Crystal cruises, Disney cruise lines, 

MSC cruises , Royal Caribbean cruise lines and 
SilverSea cruise lines presenting. We will also be 
voting on the proposed change to the by-laws this 
month. Only paid up members will be eligible to vote. 
 
This month we honor Martin Luther King Jr. he is 
best known for his role in the advancement of civil 
rights and his famous speech “I have a dream”. 
 
Please join us for the January meeting to start the 
New Year off, you are not going to want to miss this 
meeting as we will be announcing a surprise for the 
February meeting that night, but you must be at the 
January and February meeting to be eligible for the 
surprise. See you all at the January 11th meeting at 
Shandon Court. 

      Fran Raupp 


